
Subject:  Tell Congress to Keep your Electric Bill Affordable
Dear %FirstName%,

Two thousand electric co-op leaders are coming to Washington, D.C. in early May to represent our communities.  
Their timing couldn’t be better.  Congress is currently working on legislation that can make a real difference in the cost of power. Co-ops will be in DC supporting legislation to protect ratepayers, prevent EPA overreach (LINK TO WOTUS action alert when it’s available), and balance new coal ash standards. 
[bookmark: _GoBack]All three bills can be summed up this way:  When regulations go too far, costs rise and family budgets pay the price.
While our co-op leadership is delivering this message in the halls of Congress, can we count on you to also send Congress a message?  Congress needs to hear from voters like you back home. 
Click here to tell YOUR elected officials to support affordable and reliable electricity.

If they don’t hear from you, who will they listen to instead? 

Click here to contact your members of Congress and urge them to support common-sense policies that keep your lights on.

Sincerely,
America’s Electric Cooperatives

